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REGISTER NOW!

Free Screening Eye Exams in May
for Certified Service Animals

A philanthropic effort provided to the public by the board certified
diplomates of the American College of Veterinary Ophthalmologists.

O

The American College of Veterinary
Ophthalmolegists® (ACVO®) will host its 10th public
service event providing free screening eye exams
to certified service animals.

In May 2017. Eye Care for Animals’ board-certified
veterinary ophthalmalogists will donate their
services to provide complimentary screening eye
examinations to service animals across America.

To check eligibility and register online
beginning April 1st, go to ACVOeyeexam.org.
Registration ends April 30th.

Schedule an appointment in any of our
facilities nationwide. Visit EyeCareforAnimals.com
for location information.




